
Garah Helms 
Foxfire Utility Company, Inc. 
244 Bo's Circle 
Spokane, MO 65754 
 
Dear Garah, 
It does not appear that the Company has responded to my original 
deficiency.  If the company has responded it has been overlooked and 
would be so kind to provide a response again.  Thanks for your help 
in getting this matter resolved. 
 
Dana Eaves 
Missouri Public Service Company 
573-526-6960 


